
 

 

 

Contact: 

 

17 December 2024 

Mr Steve Edwell 

Chair 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
Perth Business Centre 
PERTH WA 6849 
 

 

Dear Steve 

REPORT TO THE MINISTER FOR ENERGY ON WESTERN POWER’S COMPLIANCE SEPTEMBER 2024 

Western Power welcomes the opportunity to provide feedback on the Economic Regulatory Authority 
(ERA) report to the Minister for Energy on Western Power’s self-reported compliance for the period 1 
October 2023 to 30 September 2024 prepared under clause 2.14.6 of the Wholesale Electricity Market 
(WEM) Rules (referred to as the Report).  

Western Power received the Report on 19 November 2024 and submits this response under clause 
2.14.8 of the WEM Rules. 

Western Power accepts the Report in its entirety and will not be preparing a separate response report. 
As noted in the Report, Western Power will continue to refine its self-reporting compliance processes 
and continue the high level of engagement with the ERA on these matters. 

If you have any queries regarding this response, please do not hesitate to contact  Head 

of Regulation and Investment Assurance on  

Yours sincerely 

Sam Barbaro 

Chief Executive Officer 
 


